
President Loren Blinde called the October 4th 2011 
 L.A.S.S. meeting to order at 7:34 p.m. The minutes from 
the September meeting were accepted. 

 
 

OLD BUSINESS:  
 
Tom’s Days event went well 

this year with many people in 
attendance. Talk of next 
year’s event has started 
with plans to be at the 
same camping spot. We 
have been using this 
camping spot as a group 
area but it has a limit of 
two tents. The solution has 
been to register multiple 
camping sites. 

 
The September 24th club 

event held at the Lancaster event 
center as seen in the October LASS 
Edi t ion was well 
attended.  

 
Janelle from the 

Willard Community 
Center has agreed to give 
the club a key to the front door but was not 
available on the evening of our meeting. Loren said he 
would contact her. 

 
NEW BUSINESS:  

 
The Western Flyers Club is hosting an Old Timers 

Event on Saturday October 8th at their club field outside of 
Mead NE. In the afternoon after a lunch break begins a 
glider event with electric wench for thermal launches and 
electric gliders welcome. The rain date for this event is 
October 15th. 

 
OFFICER NOMINATIONS: 

 
Allan Worrest reminds us per our club constitution 

October is the month to nominate new club officers. After 

muttering and finger pointing Darin Kelstrom suggested 
those in office should serve another term and no one 
objected very strongly so that is how it sits for now. There is 
a chance Loren Blinde could fill the position of club 

treasurer for the Western Flyers who hold their 
meeting on the same night as LASS so 

there is a possibility of a conflict. 
 

NEW MEMBERS: 
 

Jerry Kenning joined our 
ranks while attending the 
September club event at 
the  Event  Center.  
Welcome aboard Jerry. 
 
MODEL OF THE 

MONTH: 
 

After the meeting adjourned 
Jack Barry showed off his 

Christmas present. Jack helped out a 
financially stressed pilot from California 

by taking over the payments on his Tragi 705 
thermal ship. 
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Regional Events 
10/29           LSK EDF Fun-Fly See flyer on next page 

11/6, 20       LSK Indoor  See flyer on next page.      

October Show & Tell 
 
Jack Barry brought his recently purchased Tragi to the 

October meeting. No radio equipment has been installed 
yet. The plane came with almost everything needed to 
complete the installation, including a wiring harness for 
the wing. The elevator and rudder servos mount on the 
vertical platform in the nose. Ballast goes in the opening at 
the rear of the platform. 
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